Essex P.S. School Council Meeting

Dear Essex Parents,

We would like to wish everyone a Happy New Year. As we look forward to a new start, we would like to
invite everyone to our first meeting of 2014. Come out and meet our new Vice Principal. Our new Blog
is in effect and a great way to get important information . For those who haven’t signed up to receive
weekl y updates please go to http://essexpublicschool.com/sign-up.

Looking forward to seeing everyone on:

Thursday January 16, 2014 at 6:00 PM in the Library

The agenda is listed below.

Best Regards,

Patti Parashos and Vanda Lopes — Council Chairs

Agenda

Approval of Minutes
Principal’s Report
Treasurer’s Report
Fundraising Report
Parent Academy
Ward Report

Other Business
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CHILDCARE WILL BE PROVIDED




